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Dear Valued Atlantic Wind Symphony Subscriber,
On behalf of the Atlantic Wind Symphony, I would like to express our sincere thanks 
for your interest in our organization.  I am excited to inform you of our continuing 
partnership with Patchogue Theatre for the Performing Arts!  The theatre will continue 
to sell all of our tickets through their box office and will advertise our performances 
on their website and through their constant contact e-mail lists.  In addition, we have 
also been busy updating our website, Facebook, and are now utilizing our own e-mail 
list to keep you current on our performances.  The subscription series now includes the 
three “Pops in Patchogue” concert series including the “Salute to Sousa Concert” 
along with the “Holiday Favorites Concert” in Sayville.  For your sponsorship, we 
offer the following levels of support:

Friend $25 > Program Recognition at every performance.

Sponsor $50 > Same as above, plus two tickets to the Sayville “Holiday Favorites” concert.

Patron $100 > All of the above, plus a live CD recording of a “Pops in Patchogue” concert.

Benefactor $250 > All of the above, plus two orchestra tickets to all four “Pops in Patchogue” 
concerts.

Musician’s Circle $500 > All of the above, with two upgraded tickets to “Premiere” seating.

Conductor’s Circle $1000 > All of the above, with two additional premiere tickets (4 total) to 
every performance.
      
We are also pleased to announce that the Patchogue Theatre will allow us to continue to 
offer our annual subscription series for all three concerts at the theatre in addition to our 
Sayville Holiday concert.  A subscription to all of our 2016-2017 concerts will save you at 
least 40% over individual ticket prices!  A form is included if you wish to order the full 
season subscription.  Please include your ticket total and donation on the same check.  We 
hope we can continue to count on you for your support, and thank you for your previous 
interest in our ensemble.  We look forward to a successful 49th season as Long Island’s 
oldest fully professional concert band!
 
Sincerely,  
Diana
Dr. Diana Cook
Executive Director        
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